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· Beginning 3/13/17 SWPP will begin using the new NITS module for reservation purposes. 
· Customers must contact their in-house LSA to ensure proper setup is in place for the use of the new NITS module
· MIS service will remain the same and customer will still use the Point-to-Point template for reserving MIS service
· All other Network service will be reserved under the new NITS module

· Beginning 3/13/17 SWPP will begin using the new NITS request numbers for tagging purposes
· Current Tags that are already approved and running will NOT need to be changed (i.e. weekly and monthly tags already submitted for March will run to completion with old NITS TSR ID)
· Newly submitted tags (3-13-17 and forward) will require the customer to use the four-digit AppRef number instead of the old NITS TSR ID (previously used) for the Transmission Profile of the e-tag.

